
Dear AAA Members, 

This spring and summer just keep getting better and busier with many events! 

Spring Farm Festival, May 13 at the Alice Ferguson Foundation.  Many AAA members will be selling 
their art at this festival. We invite everyone to visit the AAA booth. 

AAA Member Meeting on Sunday, June 11 from 2 to 4 pm at beautiful Bellevue.  We thank Gene 
Mirus and Patrick Heydt for the invitation to return to Bellevue. The meeting will include a tour of the 
historic home and an opportunity to see the exquisite grounds and gardens designed by Patrick. We ask 
that members bring something that they are working on to share with the group.  RSVP at 
Accokeekartistsalliance@gmail.com.   

Bellevue is a fine example of an early-19th century 
plantation house with decorative elements in the Greek 
Revival style. It was built c. 1840 and exemplifies a 
house style typical of successful small plantation of the 
period. It is one of only three surviving examples in 
Prince George's County of this once-popular Tidewater 
house style. Bellevue is in excellent condition, and 
retains its freestanding chimneys with brick pent, as well 
as a roughly contemporary kitchen wing. It stands on a 
five-acre, partially wooded lot which exemplifies its 
original plantation setting. It is an important example of 
Prince George's County's early architectural history. 

The Accokeek Foundation Fairy Trail will open on June 24.  AAA members have been invited to 
create fairy houses.  Click the link below to sign up.  The Accokeek Foundation is requesting that the 
houses be completed by May 31 (There may be some flexibility). Contact Casey Harlow at 
charlow@accokeek.org or 301-965-9574 with questions.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0948ACAE23A0FA7-2023	
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


